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HUDSON MESTIEN ARCHERY

Dear Parents and Students,

This year NASP (National Archery in the Schools Program) will be offered at
Hudson Middle School. The safety classes will be taught at the HUB gym after
sign ups. This is basic archery safety and does not include any shooting or
handling of a bow or arrows. This class will help all students stay safe at
home and at school. The program highlights safety, history, how the program
works and the availability for future participation. After this one meeting, each
student will have 5 days of practice or tryouts. You must attend on the days
assigned. If you can not attend you will have to wait until the end of tryouts for
another chance. Due to time and limited space these slots are limited.

The archery program will last from start of school through March 1 for the
regular season or until May for anyone who qualifies for the National
Championships. Shooting will begin in September after signups until late in
October. The Archery Team will be chosen in October after try outs. This team
is chosen based on shooting ability, scoring, behavior and attendance at
school. This includes tardies and checkouts. Practice will be at least 3 times a
week and you must attend. The practices will be at the old Horizons gym/HUB
from 5:30 pm til 7:00pm. Your parents will have to pick you up at that time. No
walking to practice or back to school will be allowed. If you play sports cheer
lead, band, chorus and other personal activities you will have to remember
practice is a must in all sports. If you play other sports or do other activities
and would like to try archery do not assume you cannot because of other
things please see Coach Knight, Coach C. Joplin or Coach Helms to check
possible participation. Choose the best choice for you or what you like best.
For any sport you will not be allowed to join later or after the season has
started. Please see Coach Knight, Coach C. Joplin, or Coach Helms for help.
All coaches have been trained by a North Carolina Wildlife officer and
attended the correct amount of training to be qualified to teach this great
program. All questions please see;

Coach Bill Knight B.A.. Coach Clint Joplin B.A.I.
Coach Grayson Helms B.A.lL.
Thank you,

Hudson Hornets Archery



